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Empowering Learning 

05 November 2021 
KOn/sbt 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are aware that malicious King’s Oak Academy social media (Instagram and TikTok) accounts 
were created this week and used to share images or videos of members of staff who work in our 
academy. 
 
We have reported the accounts to the service providers identified above and logged the accounts 
under the Communications Act: Improper use of public electronic communications network with the 
Police.  We have also sought to identify the owners of the accounts to ensure that the pages are 
removed and appropriate consequences issued. 
 
This weekend, we urge all parents to discuss with children the importance of staying safe online 
and appropriate social media use, check that any inappropriate material has been deleted from 
their phone, their social media ‘privacy settings’ are high and that they are using secure 
passwords. 
 
Below you will find some parent resources to help with these conversations: 
 
Internet Matters – Moving up to secondary school 
Parents Guide to Instagram 
Instagram Advice 
Snapchat Advice 
Supporting Young People Online 
 
If you or your child have any further information with regards to the malicious King’s Oak social 
media pages, please email: koa.principal@clf.uk. 
 
Thank you for your on-going support and efforts to keep the students in our community safe online. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Katherine Ogden 
Pricipal 

 

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/moving-to-secondary-school-online-safety-guide/
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/moving-to-secondary-school-online-safety-guide/
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/instagram/
https://swgfl.org.uk/assets/documents/instagram-checklist.pdf
https://swgfl.org.uk/assets/documents/snapchat-checklist.pdf
https://www.childnet.com/ufiles/Supporting-Young-People-Online.pdf
mailto:koa.principal@clf.uk

